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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 116        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 116 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 

TOPIC: ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION MODIFICATION REQUIRED FOR  
UB-92/HCFA-1450 (TWCC-68) 
 
 

 TWCC has advised they will accept electronic submission of the UB-92 billing form 
(TWCC-68) as of March 1, 1994.  The commission has revised the information required for UB-
92/HCFA-1450 (TWCC-68) Record Layout Specification.  Instructions for UB-92 are shown in 
Attachment I. 
 
 Record Layout Specifications for Electronic Claim Submission are shown in Attachment 
II.  The only modification to the Record Layout Specifications is the added Federal Tax 
Identification Number as a reported data element.  You may begin reporting the Federal Tax 
Identification Number immediately, but not later than 9-1-94. 
 
 For questions relating to the ECS process, contact Pat Cannon at (512)440-3768.  
Questions regarding the content or submission of medical bills should be to Sandra Guidry (512) 
440-3542. 


